



Perton Middle School Gainsborough Drive Perton Staffordshire WV6 7NR 01902 758244 office@pms.sslp.uk

Year 6 Parents' Evening

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are pleased to invite you to our Year 6 Parents' Evening which will provide you with an opportunity to meet with staff who teach your child and will allow you to discuss their progress as well as areas for improvement.

The date for our Year 6 Parents' Evening is <u>Thursday 13th February 2025</u> from 4.00 – 7.00p.m.

Bookings for parents' evening must be made online. To book your parents' evening appointments, please go to:

https://pertonmiddle.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Bookings go live from 7.00p.m on Thursday 30th January 2025

As some staff teach each class in this year group, it may be that there are more parents requesting to see them than there are appointments available. If this is the case and you wish to have some feedback, please email your child's form tutor who will obtain the information from the subject teachers for you. If there is a teacher that teaches your child for more than one subject, there is no need to book more than one appointment with that teacher as both subjects can be discussed at this appointment. If you have any questions, please contact your child's form tutor.

We look forward to sharing your child's successes with you and working together to ensure a successful continuation to their school year.

Best wishes.

Mrs Jones

Assistant Headteacher